
 

National Kidney Foundation, Inc. Changes Fiscal Year to End 
on March 31 

 
The National Kidney Foundation, Inc. has changed its fiscal year from 
June 30 to March 31.  As a result, our most recent fiscal year covered 
the period from July 1, 2014, through March 31, 2015.   
 
The NKF has performed a full review of the annual cycle of its 
activities and identified several advantages from this change.  The 
cycles of revenue and operating activities will be better aligned and 
the NKF will be afforded improved planning and budgeting cycles, 
particularly in its events and signature programs.   
 
This change has been unanimously approved by the NKF Board of 
Directors in June of 2014. The short fiscal year is consistent with the 
most recent financial audit of the Foundation, which covers the 
period of July 1, 2014 through March 31, 2015.  This period is also 
reflected in the most recent IRS form 990 filing.  
 
If you have any comments or questions about the change in the fiscal 
year, please contact Petros Gregoriou, CFAO at petrosg@kidney.org. 
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